ONE DEATH IS TOO MANY!

The Women’s Council for Domestic and Family Violence Services (WA)
invites all community members to attend the

29th Annual Silent Domestic
Vi Memonal March

iolence

To honour all those who have lost their lives as a result of domestic & family violence

Friday, 22 November 2019

Supreme Court Gardens (cnr Barrack St and Riverside Drive)

10.30: Free morning tea and information stalls
11am: Rally with speakers, 12 noon: Silent March through the City
MC - Verity James
Welcome to Country - Doolann-Leisha and Walter Eatts. Samuel Pilot-Kickett on Digeridoo
Guest Speakers: The Hon Simone McGurk MLA,
Minister for Prevention of Family and Domestic Violence
Dr. Cathy Richardson, Centre for Response-Based Practice
Ms. Tinashe La, Survivor and Author

For further information contact Carolyn at: 9420 7264 or carolyn@womenscouncil.com.au

View our website at www.womenscouncil.com.au \I
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